
Dear Committee Members,

I urge you to support HB 2814 and begin the process of catching Oregon up to other state's environmental protection measures and 
aiming to do all we can to help the environment.
This law would help shine a light on the inequities that environmental pollution has on communities and ask businesses to clean up 
their act, for the sake of our children's futures and the air we all breathe. 
As a mother I am appalled at the level of diesel allowed into our air in this state and what that means for my daughter's air quality 
and that of all the children, immunocompromised, and other vulnerable populations.
Please pass HB 2814.

Sincerely,

Megan Rutherford


